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April 22, 2016 

The Honorable David Baker 
Mayor, City of Kenmore 
c/o 7416NE 169thSt 
Kenmore, WA 98028 

Dear Mayor Baker: 

I am pleased to reappoint you to the King County Office of Law Enforcement Oversight 
Citizens Committee on Independent Oversight, representing King County Sheriff contract 
cities, for a tln·ee-year term expiring March 31, 2019. Your reappointment is subject to 
confirmation by the King County Council. 

As you 1mow, membership on King County boards or commissions is an excellent way to 
become active in the decision-making process of County government. Many of the vital issues 
that face our County today are being examined by boards and commissions. As a member of 
the King County Office of Law Enforcement Oversight Citizens Committee on Independent 
Oversight, you have had an opportunity to help maintain and improve the quality of life in 
King County while providing expertise in an area of personal or professional interest. I 
sincerely appreciate your willingness to get involved and become a part of the solution. 

Thank you for your continued service to the people of King County as a member of the Office 
of Law Enforcement Oversight Citizens Committee on Independent Oversight. 

Sincerely, 
• 

Dow Constantine 
King County Executive 

cc: The Honorable Rod Dembowski, King County Councilmember, District 1 
Cheryle Broom, Staff Liaison 
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King County is an Equal Opportunity/Affirmative Action Employer 
and complies with the Americans with Disllbilitites Act 
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